
To whom it may concern; I am opposed to criminalizing concealed carry. Citizens who are regitered to carry concealed hand guns 
are not a threat to our state, I would say they do more to contribute to public safety. This bill goes against our Constitutional right to 
keep and bear arms. The 2nd Amendment was put into place to allow for American Freedom to be protected. Chipping away at the 
2A is not acceptable, amy bills introduced against the 2A places the motives of our leadership in question. Do the right thing, vote no 
on SB 554.  


